
EXHIBIT NO. 
Y I d - b )  

r -ab-10 

January 19,2010 

Receipt of the following resignation from Members of Boards, Commissions and 
Corr~r~iittees: 

(a) Commission on Employment 
David Svec 

(b) Redevelopment and Housing Authority 
Kerry-Ann Powell 



To Jackie Henderson/Alex@Alex 

cc iris.henley@morganstanley.com, 
dennis.mckinney@alexandriava.gov, davesvec@hotrnail.com 

bcc 

Subject Fw: Commissioner Appointment 

Good Morning Jackie, 

ACE member David Svec has submitted his resignation from the ACE. I have included his email 
below for the record. Please let me know if any further information is necessary in order to post 
his vacancy. 

Thank you, 
Evelyn 

----- Forwarded by Evelyn QuileslAlex on 0 I 11 9/20 10 09:37 AM ----- 
David Svec 
<davesvec@hotrnail.corn> To <iris.henley@morganstanley.com>, 

01/19/2010 09:07 AM <dennis.mckinney@alexandriava.gov> 
cc <evelyn.quiles@alexandriava.gov> 

Subject Commissioner Appointment 

Iris and Dennis, 

I regret to inform you that I have decided to resign my appointment as Commissioner with 
the ACE. I n  the last several months, I've become extremely busy building my company, 
and I ' m  finding it more difficult to get free time to  contribute the way I should to the great 
progress of ACEIJobLink. 

It 's been a great pleasure and learning experience working with all members of the team. I 
wish you all the best and great success with everything. 

I f  you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Thank you, 
Dave Svec 

Hotmail: Powerful Free email 



Kerry-Ann T. Powell 

141 4 Leslie Avenue * Alexandria, Virginia * 22301 

January 19,2010 

Mayor William Eu'ille and 

Members of City Council 

City Hall 

Alexandria, Virginia 2231 4 

RE: Resignation from the Board of Commissioners of the Alexandria 
Redevelopment and Housing Authority 

Dear Mayor Euille: 

This letter is to inform you that effective immediately I am regrettably resigning 
from my position as a member of the Board of Comrr~issioners of the Alexandria 
Redevelopment and Housing Authority and thus my role as the Vice Chair of the 
Board. 

My four plus years of service on ARHA has been some of the more fulfilling years 
of civic service. The opportunity to have an impact in the lives of Alexandria 
residents who live in ARHA properties has been rewarding. Moreover the ability 
to serve this great city we all call home in this capacity has been a wonderful 
experience. 

Due to personal reasons I must end my service to ARHA and the City of 
Alexandria in this capacity. 

~er ry - lbh .  Powell 

Cc: Melvin Miller, ARHA Board Chair 


